
PERRYVILLE, MO.

The 9th Annual River Hills Tractor Ride will
be held July 30, 2011 at the Eastern end of
Perry County. It will

start at the Altenburg East
Perry Fair Grounds at ap-
proximately 8:30 am.

After driving through the
beautiful rolling hills of the
county, the ride will make
a brief stop at the Social
Club. A second stop is
planned at the Saxon
Lutheran Memorial Village
after driving through
Brazeau. After the second
brief stop, the ride will go
past the Trinity Lutheran Church Museum and
back to the Altenburg fairgrounds.

For the participants only there will be a Poker
Run as part of the ride this year for a change of
pace. A fish fry will take place after the ride at

about 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm.
Prizes will be given away
at the end of the ride.

Although this ride is
shorter than those in the
past, there is much more
to see along the way on
this ride.

For more information,
call Marsha Lappe at 573-
788-2766, John Muench
at 573-824-5828 or Jerry
Davis at 573-547-4556.

Bring your tractor and
have an enjoyable day with the other antique
tractor lovers. ∆
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